



MEMBER SPOTLIGHT
TABER & DISTRICT HEALTH

FOUNDATION

This Bi-weekly Newsletter is available to members and non-members
of the Vauxhall & District Chamber of Commerce and features

information of importance to, and about local business and
upcoming events!
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The Mission of Taber & District
Health Foundation is to give the
community an opportunity to
participate in raising funds to
provide financial support to
purchase essential equipment for
the Taber Health Centre. Your
donations will provide the best
possible healthcare in a positive,
healing, compassionate
environment.
The Foundation will ensure that all
funds received are managed
prudently and that all funds are
dispersed in keeping with the wishes
of the donor.

What a great day so far in support of
McDonald's McHappy Day!
We have a great crew of volunteers
here in Taber who can't wait to see
you. Come and say hello and
remember that 75% of proceeds
from your purchase today will be
used to buy a pediatric crash cart for
the Taber Hospital.
See you there






Updated COVID-19 public health measures for gatherings, places of worship, events and a
variety of businesses come into effect today and September 20. Establishments requiring

proof of vaccination or a negative test will be eligible for the Restrictions Exemption
Program.

Effective today:
 Indoor private gatherings are limited to 2 households (maximum of 10 people) for fully

vaccinated, vaccine-eligible people and prohibited for vaccine-eligible individuals who are
unvaccinated. Outdoor private social gatherings are limited to 200 people with physical

distancing.
 Places of worship must limit attendance to 1/3 fire code capacity, with mandatory masking

and physical distancing.
Masks are mandatory for students in grades 4 and up, plus staff and teachers in all grades.

 Physical distancing and other measures apply to children’s sport, performance and
recreation activities.

Effective Sept 20:
 Restaurants are limited to outdoor dining. 6 people per table.

 Capacity limits on weddings and funerals. Indoor receptions are prohibited.
 Attendance limits and mandatory masking and physical distancing in place for retail,

entertainment and recreation facilities.
 No indoor group sport, fitness, performance and recreation classes/activities permitted.

One-on-one sessions are permitted with 3 metres of physical distancing in place.
Starting Sept 20, businesses, facilities and events that qualify may implement the

Restrictions Exemption Program. These spaces can operate as they normally would.
Customers will need to provide government-issued proof of vaccination, a medical

exemption or proof of a negative, privately purchased COVID-19 test within the past 72
hours.

Those under 12 do not need to provide proof of vaccination or a negative test to enter a
participating business.

If a business or service chooses not to require proof of vaccination, they must adhere to the
new health measures instead.

More information: https://www.alberta.ca/covid-19-public-health-actions.aspx
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Town of Vauxhall
An up-and-coming-Neighbourhood at a Great Price.

$25,000.00
Fully serviced residential lots

19 large lots available - 61' x 130'
Close to business center, schools and recreation facilities

For more information call the Administrative Office 
at 403.654.2174
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https://www.facebook.com/Town-of-Vauxhall-304038959933994/?__cft__[0]=AZUUHlBBfxDZj4fJEFuM7MDhM-x2B06GMnVdmPAuUF8pP4Gdaut2SKc0nGJ7hfDNX1CDj3WBaBO7NCIg9EWa4diaFvVmw-PGp1zF1jMIhPyxuxLGGvMss4oOUJbzVxlhQXtTzICsipc2R2rG2_ks1lt75oCW47lBOvTGJ7Bh89Yrn9G6BZ5WGPvsLd741nfXrYH5InUyC0gMnmf1t0RgHeSezSgMtlEvtjZSAQGm7dupNw&__tn__=-UC%2CP-y-R
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EMPLOYMENT
OPPORTUNITIES!

Columbia Seed Co. Ltd is hiring a part time
position for Administrative Assistant to
work in a team environment. Hours will
start between 20-30 hours/week, but have
potential to increase.
To perform this job successfully, and
individual must demonstrate safe work
practices and possess excellent
communication skills. Job description
includes: answering and directing phone
calls and emails, greet visitors, data entry,
update and maintain inventory records,
filing, completing dockage testing, and
general office duties.
Computer skills and experience with
Microsoft Office are necessary.
Other On-site training will be provided.



Deadline is September 30th, 2021



Please send your resume to:

office@columbiaseed.ca, mail to Box 80,
Vauxhall T0K 2K0 or drop off at location

409-2nd Ave south in Vauxhall, Ab

September 22nd, 2021

ARENA CONCESSION OPERATOR
The Town of Vauxhall is accepting
proposals for the position of Arena
Concession Booth Operator. This is a
contract position and proposals may
be from 1 or more years, A copy of the
contract requirements for operation of
the Concession Booth is available at
the Town of Vauxhall Administration
Office located at 223 5th Street N. or
we can email you a copy if you wish
contact us at
cao@town.vauxhall.ab.ca or call
403.654.2174

mailto:cao@town.vauxhall.ab.ca


VDCC Bi-Weekly Newsletter

VDCC Contact Information: 403-654-2122

September 22nd, 2021

The nomination period for
Vauxhall Town Council has now

ended as of 12 noon today.
Town Council Election will take
place on October 18, 2021, in

conjunction with the 2021 Senate
Election and Referendum. More

information on the election will be
posted later.

The official list of candidates for
Vauxhall for the Municipal Election
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Our mailing address is: Vauxhall & District Chamber of
Commerce
Box 357
Vauxhall, AB
T0K 2K0
Email: info@vauxhallchamber.ca

Follow us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Vauxhall-
District-Chamber-of-Commerce 198208407564216/
If you no longer wish to receive these emails please contact us.

Not a Member?
Becoming a VDCC member 

is easy and affordable.
A yearly membership for not-for-profit

organizations is $45 
(restricted to clubs, schools and such). 

Business fees are $125.
First time Members receive 50% off the first

year, don't miss out!
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